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Memorial Day Holiday to Delay 

CVWMA Recycling & Trash Collections 
 

CVWMA residential recycling and trash collections will be delayed one day the week of May 30 through 

June 3 in observance of Memorial Day (Monday, May 30). No collections will be made on Monday; thus 

all collections during this week will occur on the day following the normal collection day. Friday 

collections will occur on Saturday.   

 

This holiday schedule change affects BLUE WEEK residential recyclers in Chesterfield County, Hanover 

County, and cities of Colonial Heights, Hopewell, Petersburg, and Richmond.  

 

Trash collection the week of May 30 through June 3 in Ashland, Colonial Heights, Hopewell, and 

Petersburg will occur on the day following the normal collection day through Saturday.  

 

For more information, please contact the Recycling Hotline at (804) 340-0900 or the Trash Collection 

Hotline at (804)425-0500 or visit us at www.cvwma.com, on Facebook, or on Twitter. Please check with 

your local government staff directly, for Holiday Hours at convenience centers/public use areas.  

# # # 

 
Serving the Cities of Colonial Heights, Hopewell, Petersburg and Richmond, the Town of Ashland and the  

Counties of Charles City, Chesterfield, Goochland, Hanover, Henrico, New Kent, Powhatan and Prince George 

http://www.cvwma.com/
http://cvwma.com/programs/2015-holiday-collection-calendar/
http://cvwma.com/programs/2016-holiday-collection-calendar/
http://cvwma.com/programs/curbside-recycling/cvwma-recycling-collection-schedule/
http://cvwma.com/programs/2016-holiday-collection-calendar/
http://www.cvwma.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Central-Virginia-Waste-Management-Authority/105509745524
https://twitter.com/CVWMA2

